
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board 12 September 2006 

 
SEMINARS – 6.30PM 
 
2. CITY PLAN - DRAFT PLAN CHANGES FOR REZONING AREA B1 OF THE WIGRAM ZONE 
 
 Sean Elvines, Response Planning, will be present to discuss the draft plan changes for rezoning area 

B1 of the Wigram zone. A report on this issue will be submitted to the Board, for recommendation to 
the Council, later this year. 

 


